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RICKMAN REFLECTIONS 
 
NORMAN HENSON 
 
 There is no more beloved 
citizen of Chapel Hill than former 
Forrest teacher, coach, and 
principal Norman Henson.  He 
spent more than a decade helping 
shape young people at Forrest, 
earning the respect of not only 
students but also all the 
community.   
 The Class of 1963 (this 
reunion’s honored class of fifty 
years) should remember him well.  
It was in their senior year that 
Norman was named Forrest High’s 
head coach of football and boys’ 
and girls’ basketball.  In his first 
year, he was named D.R.V.C. 
Football Coach of the Year.  Coach 
Tom Wigington was his assistant.   
 Norman became principal at 
Forrest in 1965 and resigned in 
1973.  From ’73 until retirement in 
1996, he was Director of Human 
Resources and Personnel at Red 
Cedar Pencil, which later became 
Cosmolab.   
 Perhaps helping Norman to 
settle into the Chapel Hill 
community was marrying a 
hometown girl, Mary Margaret 
McCormick.  They reared two fine 
children, Jimmy and Jennifer, who 
have blessed them with a total of 
five grandchildren and two great-
grandchildren.  Norm and Mary 
Margaret naturally follow their 

grandchildren in sports and the 
various activities in which they 
participate.   
 Norman had a “close call” in 
2007 when he had an aneurysm.  
He is eighty now and moves a bit 
slower, but he attends the Forrest 
High Reunion each August.  If he’s 
able, I bet you’ll see him there again 
this year.  
 Norman Henson left the field 
of education forty years ago, but 
most folks around Chapel Hill still 
refer to him as “Coach.”  He’ll 
always be “Coach” to me! 
 
President John Rickman 
 
******************************** 
 

A SPECIAL INVITATION FROM 
PRESIDENT JOHN 

 
 I want to extend an invitation 
to you to come to our 2013 Forrest 
Alumni Reunion weekend in Chapel 
Hill:  August 2nd & 3rd. 
 
EVENT SCHEDULE 
 
Alumni Golf Tournament (for 
scholarships)   
Friday 8/2:  1:00  
Horton Park 
 
Historian Displays, Fellowship, & 
Refreshments 
Saturday 8/3:  
3:00-6:00 p.m. 
FHS 
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Reunion Dinner  
(Catfish/barbecue provided by 
Russell catering)  
Saturday 8/3: 6:00 p.m. 
FHS cafeteria 
 
Send in your reservations NOW!  
Please don’t put it off!!! 
 
******************************** 
 

MEMORIES OF FORREST HIGH 
SCHOOL AND LIFE THERE AFTER 

 
Dr. Milton White Neathery 
 
 I went through high school 
during the World War II years of 
1942-46.  I was president of the 
senior class of 1946.  Our school, 
with Mr. Nunley as principal, was 
very patriotic.  I don’t remember 
who came up with the idea of 
collection scrap iron as a project.  I 
thought the freshman class won but 
I was corrected as someone  
Brought in a large farm instrument 
with a heavy weight.  The pile was 
larger enough to block out the view 
of the school.  A celebration was 
held at the end and Governor Jim 
McCord came and gave a speech. 
 Another project evolved 
picking cotton.  The government 
fought some land, which was 
planted in cotton for a practice 
bombing range. Our school 
suspended two days of classes to go 
pick the cotton.  I dearly hated 
picking cotton but I went anyway.  
James Brown of my class was cotton 
king but I don’t remember who was 
cotton queen.     

 We had a basketball team for 
each of the four years and football 
only my senior year.  Mr. Cooper, a 
math teacher, was our coach.  We 
played six games and lost them all.  
Mr. Nunley substituted as our 
basketball coach one time.  We 
were in practice and I was running 
down the middle of the floor and 
his whistle went sliding across the 
floor.  The team, including me, 
gathered around him and with my 
knees knocking, I was literally 
scared to death.  I will never forget 
what he said.  With a grin he said, 
“You know it is too dangerous to be 
safe around here.”   Word got out 
that I knocked the principal down. 
 Another instance involved 
Mr. Nunley.  Mrs. Jernigan was 
putting the biology test on the 
board.  There was a window over 
the door.  Bill Van Cleave and I got a 
bench to stand on to see the test.  
Mr. Nunley came along and caught 
us.  He said “Boys grab this bench 
and carry it down the hall, up the 
steps and repeat the cycle until I 
tell you to stop.”  People in the 
study hall noticed us but after 
about six times, they began to 
wonder what was going on.  Mr. 
Nunley was a great principal and I 
respected him very much.    
 After graduation, I had a big 
decision to make.  I knew I didn’t 
want to make a living picking 
cotton.  I wanted to go to college but 
the odds of going were very great.  
But my will to go was very strong.  I 
had a $250.00 scholarship from my 
4-H Club work.  I had a job waiting 
for me at UT.  In August of 1946, a 
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little skinny boy of nineteen put 
what clothes he had in a pasteboard 
suitcase, tied it with a belt, and fully 
intended to hitch hike to Knoxville 
to go to the University of 
Tennessee.  I was lucky.  Mr. Charlie 
Kerr (Beth Chunn’s father) heard 
about it and said he was going to 
Knoxville and I could go with him.  I 
stayed in a room over the milking 
parlor.  I had an army cot for my 
bed and a card table for my desk. I 
got twenty-five cents an hour for 
milking the cows, and all the milk I 
could drink.  After one year, I 
looked for other jobs and what I 
made from them and the sale of 
calves from my show cow back 
home took care of my finances.  
After four years of hard work, 
perseverance and by the grace of 
God, I received my BS degree in 
Dairy Science.  May years later, May 
1998, I would be invited to deliver 
the commencement exercise to the 
graduating seniors at FHS.  I 
consider this my greatest honor of 
my professional career.  In August 
of 1950, I went to Knoxville to 
graduate.  My daddy and mamma, 
which never went out of the county 
much, rode a bus to Knoxville to see 
their son graduate.  I told Marie 
that the Army had called me up.  
She said in that case before you go 
we must get married.  She got 
permission from Nursing School 
and that is what we did.  I had a job 
at Inglewood Farms owned by Mr. 
L.H. Haltom.  I was in charge of his 
swine and dairy projects.  We lived 
in a tenant house with three rooms 
and a path.  It was the coldest 

winter ever at fifteen below zero!  I 
did not go into the service until May 
of 1951.  My service during the 
Korean War was two years of active 
duty plus six years of inactive 
reserve.   
 After I got out of the Army in 
1953, I went to work at Nashville 
Pure Milk Company as a field man.  
Marie worked at Vanderbilt 
Hospital.  After two years, I went 
back to UT to work on my Masters 
Degree on the GI Bill.  Marie 
worked in Fort Sanders Hospital 
where she got her training as a RN.  
Our son was born in 1955.  I 
received my MS degree in Dairy 
Science in December 1955.  We 
moved to Blaisville, Georgia to 
work at the Georgia Mountain 
Experiment Station.  There I did 
research with sheep and dairy 
cows.  We were there thirteen 
years.   
 In 1969, we moved to Athens, 
Georgia where I joined the faculty 
in the Animal and Dairy Science 
Department. My job there was for 
teaching and research.  My research 
was the field of Trace Minerals.  I 
was allowed to take four credit 
hours of course work each quarter.  
I received my PhD in Animal 
Nutrition in 1973.  As I drove in to 
work each morning, I passed a 
cotton patch.  I would look at the 
cotton and say to myself “I don’t 
care what I have to do today, it will 
beat picking cotton.”    
 Marie and I retired from the 
University of Georgia in 1992 and 
1991 respectively.  We have 
enjoyed retired life on a small farm 
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where we have a garden, orchard, 
and roses.   WE became very 
interested in genealogy and have 
written a book – one for Logue (my 
mother’s side) and on for the 
Neatherys of Marshall County.  I feel 
like the Lord has blessed me to live 
long enough to see three great-
grandsons.    
 
Go Big Blue! 
Dr. Milton W. Neathery 
Class of 1946 

 
************************************ 

 
SPOTLIGHT ON THE CLASS OF 1963 

 
The Class of ’63 had twenty-four 
class members.  Mrs. Crosslin and 
Coach Henson were the class 
sponsors.  The class president was 
Larry Chrisman, vice-president was 
Jimmy Gilbert, Secretary Hal 
Manier, Co-treasurers Gale Hill and 
Jimmy Barnes, Reporter Joe Smith, 
Sgt-at-Arms Wallace Hill, and the 
Concession Stand Managers were 
Mary Etta Pratt and Ben Smith.   
 The following were voted as 
personalities from the class:  Jimmy 
Barnes  - Bachelor of Ugliness; 
Gayle Hill – Miss Forrest; Gayle Hill 
and Joe Smith – Class Favorites; 
Nancy Blackwell and Larry 
Chrisman – Most Ideal; Elaine 
Brown and Hal Manier – Most 
Likely to Succeed; Mary Etta 
Whitehead and Ben Smith – Most 
Dependable; Mary Beasley and 
Wallace Hill – Most Athletic; Carole 
Ragsdale and Chady Johns – Most 
Courteous; Harold Daughrity – Most 

Popular; Joe Smith – Best 
Personality; and Don Brown – 
Wittiest. 
 Elaine Brown was 
valedictorian and DAR 
Representative while Hal Manier 
was salutatorian.  Elaine Brown 
attended Girls’ State and Ben Smith 
Boys’ State.  Joan Gillespie was 
president of FHA; Mary Etta 
Whitehead was 1st VP, and Carole 
Ragsdale, Parliamentarian. Chady 
Johns was FFA president and 
Johnny Sheffield was reporter.   
 Jimmy Gilbert was “F” Club 
president, Harold Daughrity VP, 
Gayle Hill, Secretary – treasurer, 
and Wallace Hill Sgt.-at-Arms. 
 The Beta Club officers from 
the class were President Hal 
Manier; Vice-president Gayle Hill; 
Secretary Elaine Brown; Treasurer, 
Nancy Blackwell; Parliamentarian, 
Mary Beasley and Reporter, Carl 
Gilbert.  The annual staff consisted 
of Nancy Blackwell, Ben Smith, 
Elaine Brown and Hal Manier.   
 The senior football players 
were Wallace Hill (captain), Carl 
Gilbert (captain), Harold Daughrity, 
Jimmy Gilbert, Jimmy Barnes, Don 
Brown, and Larry Chrisman.  Elaine 
Brown was on the Homecoming 
court while Gayle Hill was Queen.  
Nancy Blackwell and Gayle Hill 
were football cheerleaders.  
 Seniors on the girls’ 
basketball team were Gayle Hill, 
Nancy Blackwell, Mary Beasley and 
Joan Gillespie.  Elaine Brown served 
on the cheerleading squad.  Seniors 
on the boys’ squad were Don 
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Brown, Jimmy Gilbert, Jimmy 
Barnes, and Joe Smith.  
 The Class of ’63 dedicated its 
annual to much loved and 
respected school secretary, Nimo 
Jane Perryman.  
 
************************************ 

 
SPOTLIGHT ON THE FORREST 

CLASS OF 1988 
 
On the pages of the 1988 Forrester 
one will find forty-eight seniors 
pictured.  Twenty-four are girls 
leaving the boys to occupy the other 
twenty-four spaces. These 48 
students would lead the clubs, 
organizations, and student body of 
Forrest School during the 1987-88 
school year and be rewarded for 
their personalities, talents, and 
leadership skills by being selected 
to various student-voted honors. 
Class officers for the Class of 1988 
were Bubba Paul, Trevia Bowman, 
Deana Curtis, Lisa Eastep, and Gina 
Brown.  Class Favorites were 
Angela McClain and Greg Hill. Adam 
Ezell was elected Forrest Student 
Council President and Sharon 
Copeland was the editor of The 
Forrester. 
Football was evidently the sport of 
choice by the males in the class as 
14 of the 24 made the team.  
Keeping school spirit high that fall 
were cheerleaders Cindy Gentry 
and Tanya Cole.  Seven seniors 
participated in basketball. Those 
seven included Trevia Bowman, 
Nicky Cook, Terri Jo Todd, Troy 
Blalock, Smokey Esmond, Adam 

Ezell, and Bubba Paul. Both the 
softball and baseball teams had 
senior representation. 
Following tradition, the football 
team selected the 1987 
Homecoming Queen, Cindy Gentry.  
The Senior Class elected Nicky Cook 
Senior attendant.  The Student 
Body selected Cindy Oliver as Miss 
Forrest and Adam Ezell as Bachelor 
of Ugliness.  
Leading the class academically 
were Lisa Eastep, Valedictorian and 
Kenneth Curtis, Salutatorian.  
Rounding out the Top Ten were 
Brenda Whaley, Adam Ezell, Christy 
Fly, Trevia Bowman, Travis Holder, 
Christy Griffin, Michelle Wright, and 
Rodney Ellison. 
The Forrest Class of 1988 will be 
honored this year at the Forrest 
Alumni Banquet to be held on 
August 3rd.  It will be interesting to 
see what changes the past twenty-
five years have brought to the 
members of this class. 
 
************************************ 

 
FHS ALUMNI DUES 

 
Paying our alumni association dues 
contributes in so many ways.  It 
defrays the cost of publishing and  
mailing two newsletters and also 
pays for our website.  Dues money 
in the general account also pays for 
these projects of the association:  
library donations in memory of 
deceased alumni, updating and 
replacing class composite pictures 
(class of 1977 has just been 
completed), sponsoring the 
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reception at football homecoming 
recognizing the class celebrating 
their 25th reunion, and offsetting 
the costs of our annual alumni 
banquet.  The list is longer of what 
we have done in the past as alumni-
--but you get the idea that our dues 
go a long way.  If any monies ever 
accumulate, they are deposited into 
the scholarship fund. 
 
Please help us continue providing 
all of the above and more by paying 
your dues if you are a bit behind.  A 
membership form is in the back of 
this newsletter.  Also, please update 
any contact information using this 
form.  Let's all "give back" to this 
school that we love so much---that's 
why I am a dues paying member.   
Go Big Blue. 
 
Katie Harris, 931-364-7330 
 

                   
 
************************************ 

 
F.H.S. ALUMNI APPLYING FOR 

501(c)(3) 
   A few years ago the Bill Gabard 
Estate left to the Forrest Alumni 
Association a generous gift of 
$110,000, the interest from the 
money to fund scholarships.  With 
such a sizeable gift the alumni 
leadership recognized we may 
longer be viewed by the I.R.S. as a 
small insignificant organization.  
We had more money in our interest 

bearing accounts than ever before 
(FYI yet rates are yielding little). 
 
   It was decided that we seek non-
profit status, and we have begun 
the process with the help of a C.P.A. 
and attorney.  The "Determination 
Letter" from the I.R.S. cited our 
original by-laws of 1988 and 
scholarship memorandum of 1993 
having elements that would likely 
disqualify us from becoming tax 
exempt. 
 
   We will take a moment at the 
reunion asking "the alumni body" 
to approve the amending (perhaps 
re-writing) our documents 1988 
and 1993. 
 
   If you would like to talk with me, 
please call 931-273-8616.  I will 
gladly supply for you the old 
documents and share proposed 
changes. 
 
At the reunion we will vote to 
simply approve or reject the 
changes. There will be no 
discussion prior to the vote so it 
will be necessary to examine 
documents before hand. 
 
John Rickman 
 
************************************             
 
REUNION REMINDERS 
 
We’re delighted to announce that 
Kelcie Rochelle will be singing for 
us at this year’s reunion.  This 
young lady is an incredible talent 
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and her ability to yodel sets her 
apart from other performers.  You 
will think you’re listening to the 
late great Patsy Cline!!  You will 
love her! Visit her website: 
Kelcierochelle.net 
Perry Piper will also be joining us 
at the reunion.  Mr. Piper has been 
an Assistant United States Attorney 
in Chattanooga (Eastern District of 
Tennessee) since 1999. He was 
formerly the Supervisory Assistant 
in the office. He then came into 
work one day and decided he no 
longer wanted to be in low-level 
management. He abruptly resigned 
from those duties. Currently, Mr. 
Piper handles general and white 
collar crimes (bank fraud, mail 
fraud, wire fraud, cock-fighting), 
violent crimes, immigration crimes, 
and narcotics cases (primarily 
methamphetamine and cocaine 
cases, with a sprinkling of 
marijuana thrown in). This list 
comprises about 94% of the types 
of crimes the United States 
Attorney’s office handles. So in 
other words, it appears that Mr. 
Piper does whatever he wants! 
Piper came to the U.S. Attorney’s 
office after laboring as a Federal 
Public Defender for over six years, 
where he finished in second place  
on a number of trials. He also 
clerked for the late, great United 
States Magistrate Judge John Y. 
Powers in Chattanooga, was a state 
public defender in Philadelphia, 
and was in private practice as well. 
Mr. Piper is a graduate of Forrest 
High School (Class of ‘74), the 
University of Tennessee (Class of 

‘82) and the University of 
Tennessee College of Law (Class of 
‘88). After high school and prior to 
attending college he was enlisted in 
the United States Navy, serving 
three years aboard the nuclear 
powered submarine USS Lapon 
(pronounced LAYpawn) (SSN 661) 
where he was a torpedo man. Piper 
lives on Signal Mountain, 
Tennessee, with his current wife 
Julie and their several cats and a 
dog. In his spare time he enjoys St. 
Louis Cardinals baseball, University 
of Tennessee football and 
basketball, mowing the lawn and 
bird watching. Piper also exercises 
occasionally, mostly by jumping to 
conclusions, pushing sixty and 
running down the boss. 
 
************************************ 
 
WHY I SERVE ON THE ALUMNI 
BOARD: 
 
Johnny Rickman:  I loved my early 
school years.  I serve because I love 
Forrest School. 
 
David Ghee:  As a member of the 
Alumni Association Board of 
Forrest High School, I believe it is 
important to serve my alma mater.   
I want to give back by helping to 
ensure that alumni continue to be a 
part of, and connect with, our 
current students.  Forrest High 
School of Chapel Hill, Tennessee, 
has a storied history and is full of 
great traditions.  I believe it’s 
essential that we are supportive by 
giving of our resources and 
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ourselves.  Alumni have 
opportunity to contribute in 
bringing forward the foundations of 
our past, to inspire the present and 
the futures of Forrest High School 
students.   
Brenda Brown:  Forrest School has 
been a major part of my life.  
Serving as a member of the Forrest 
Alumni Board provides me the 
opportunity not only to keep in 
touch with old friends and former 
students but also to “pay it 
forward” and support current 
graduates with scholarships.   
 
Katie Harris: FHS helped shape who 
I am--I want to be a part of keeping 
the class, pride and tradition alive 
for those who follow.  
 
Stacey Cothran : I love participating 
and staying involved in our 
community and making sure that 
Forrest High School continues to 
grow and thrive for everyone.  
 
************************************ 
 

CHAPEL HILL ELEMENTARY 
UPDATE 

 
 Chapel Hill Elementary 
School has had another great school 
year.  Despite the fact, we faced 
many challenges and changes in 
education with the implementation 
of several new state and federal 
guidelines. As always, our CHES 
family pulled together and made 
great progress with our children.  
CHES had the honor of presenting 
96 Kindergarten students and 135 

fifth grade students their 
graduation diplomas.  For their 
academic excellence, 56 students 
were inducted into the Beta Club.  
In addition to our students being 
honored, her peers selected Ms. 
Shannon Carlton Brown as CHES 
Teacher of the Year.  Ms. Brown is a 
third grade teacher and a 1990 
Forrest graduate.  Ms. Brown has 
shown such an incredible inner 
strength and positive attitude as 
she has taught this school year 
while battling breast cancer.  Our 
prayers are with Ms. Shannon 
Carlton Brown as she continues her 
fight.    

It’s hard to believe that 
seventeen years have passed since 
Chapel Hill Elementary School first 
opened its doors to grades 
Kindergarten thru fifth grade.  With 
each year that has passed, our 
school, community, and town have 
grown.   For the 2012-2013 school 
year, Chapel Hill Elementary School 
had 710 students enrolled. 
Although our elementary school is 
the largest in the county, we have 
exhausted all uses of space for 
faculty, staff, and students.  For this 
reason, a new Intermediate School 
has been proposed.  It would be 
located on the property adjacent to 
Chapel Hill Elementary School on 
the south side.  The building plan 
proposed would house grades 4-6 
with 24 classrooms alleviating the 
overflow of students at CHES and 
Forrest School, but also providing 
room for the projected growth for 
the next 10 years.  The budgetary 
plan projects the cost of the new 
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school to be approximately 10.97 
million dollars.  However, this 
school is greatly needed to 
accommodate the growth of both 
our schools.  Our Director of 
Schools, Mrs. Jackie Abernathy, and 
the Marshall County School Board 
members are working hard to have 
the funding approved so 
construction can start in the near 
future.  Former Forrest graduates, 
Mr. Harvey Jones Jr. and Mr. Randy 
Perryman are our district school 
board representatives that have 
been working diligently to help our 
school system.   
  Chapel Hill Elementary 
School has welcomed several new 
faculty and staff members.   Mrs. 
Melissa Hopkins is our new school 
nurse.  Mrs. Hopkins is married to 
1990 Forrest graduate, Richard 
Hopkins, and they have two little 
girls.  Our cafeteria welcomed 
several new workers:  Ms. Trudy 
Brooks, Jessica Hughes, Dottie 
Lowe, and Shawna Ryan.  Mr. Bob 
Long has joined our staff with the 
difficult task of crossing guard.  His 
lovely wife, Diane, who requested 
our assistance in getting him out of 
the house, referred Mr. Long to his 
position.  Mrs. Long- we appreciate 
your referral!  Mr. Long does a 
fantastic job safely directing 
parents as they drop off or pick up 
their children daily.  Miss Lauren 
Anderson joined our staff as a new 
fifth grade teacher, and Miss 
Kendra Lange is our new 
Kindergarten teacher.  Both these 
young ladies are also busy planning 
their upcoming weddings.  Miss 

Lauren Anderson is marrying Mr. 
Colby Hamm on July 6th.  The couple 
will reside in Hohenwald at 
Riverside Valley Farms.  Miss 
Kendra Lange is planning an 
October 12th wedding to Mr. Andy 
Burkett, a 2007 Forrest graduate.  
They will reside in Chapel Hill.  Miss 
Lange has also been announced as 
the new Forrest High cheerleading 
sponsor for the 2013-2014 school 
year.  Dr. Vivian Hall would also 
like to announce the marriage of 
her son, Mr. Joshua David Hall, a 
2008 Forrest graduate, was 
married on December 12, 2012, to 
Melissa Wincek of Ocala, Florida. 
Josh received his Bachelor of Music 
Education on May 11, 2013, from 
Central Methodist University in 
Fayette, Missouri. Josh and Melissa 
will be moving to Madison, 
Wisconsin, to further their 
educations at the University of 
Wisconsin.  Best wishes to all these 
lovely couples!  

 CHES has been blessed to 
announce the arrival of two 
precious baby girls to our family.  
Mrs. Nicole Lowe, a 2004 Forrest 
graduate, and her husband Chris 
welcomed Miss Lillie Marie Lowe 
on February 20th, 2012.  Lillie 
weighed 7lbs. 4 oz. and was 20 
inches long. Mrs. Lowe teaches first 
grade.   Mrs. Mallorie Layne and her 
husband Chris welcomed Ema 
Claire on April 7th.  Ema Claire 
weighed 7lbs. 2 oz. and was 20 
inches long.  Mrs. Layne teachers 
second grade. Congratulations to 
these proud parents! 
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As educators, we encourage 

our students to dream big, set 
goals, and work hard.  As we watch 
our students transform and grow 
into successful adults, we become 
so proud when they successfully 
fulfill their dreams.  CHES is proud 
that our first ever CHES graduate 
was invited to return to Forrest and 
give the Baccalaureate Address to 
the graduating Class of 2013.  Mrs. 
Debbie Zimmerle Boudreaux is a 
graduate of the University of 
Tennessee at Martin and Loyola 
New Orleans College of Law in 
2011.   Debbie recently returned to 
Marshall County and is currently 
practicing law in Lewisburg at the 
Law Office of David McKenzie. 
Debbie and her husband, Ross, 
currently reside in Chapel Hill. 
Another former CHES graduate, 
Lindsay Gaskill, was just accepted 
into Optometry school at the 
University of Alabama. Miss Gaskill 
is the daughter of our very own Mr. 
Randy Gaskill.  Mr. Gaskill teaches 
fourth grade.  We are so proud of 
both of you and all our CHES 
graduates as you pursue your 
dreams! 

This school year CHES was 
proud to offer two new additional 
programs at our school.  Miss 
Kendra Lange directed the PRIDE 
program.  It served 90 students 
after school in grades K-5.  The 
children received additional help 
with their academics, went on field 
trips, and enjoyed healthy snacks.  
This program was funded by a 
grant received by our school.  In 
addition to the PRIDE program, our 

school offered the first 
Kindergarten Readiness program.  
Mrs. Laura Stacey taught this class 
of 15 students.  Her class focused on 
preparing children for 
Kindergarten at CHES next year.  
This much-needed Kindergarten 
Readiness program was a huge 
success.   

Forrest Alumni as always, 
the CHES faculty and staff would 
like to cordially invite you to stop 
in for a visit, read a book, eat lunch 
with us, drop us a note, or visit us 
online.  Our CHES website features 
grade level news, school menus, a 
calendar of events, and a links to 
grade level news and various web 
sites such as Forrest School.  Our 
web site is www.chapel-hill-
es.marshall.k12tn.us.  We would 
love to hear from you!  Please keep 
in mind that we have several events 
for the upcoming school year that 
you are always cordially invited to 
attend. 

 
September 
 Grandparents Day- 

Grandparents are encouraged to 
tour the school and classrooms 
with their grandchildren.  They 
enjoy refreshments, tour the 
facilities, and meet the faculty and 
staff.   

 
October 
 Homecoming Week-We are 

looking forward to the traditional 
Homecoming events and parade on 
Friday.  Don’t forget Friday night’s 
game!  Go ROCKETS!  Head Coach 
Brian Coleman and Assistant Coach 

http://www.chapel-hill-es.marshall.k12tn.us/
http://www.chapel-hill-es.marshall.k12tn.us/
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Brent Johns have returned to their 
Alma Mater to lead the Rockets this 
football season.  Welcome back 
Forrest graduates! 

 
November 
Veteran’s Day:  All veterans 

are invited to attend our annual 
Veteran’s Day program and 
breakfast in our cafeteria. Please 
come and be recognized for your 
service to our great country.  The 
CHES students proudly display 
their Wall of Honor and artwork as 
a small token of their appreciation 
to all veterans.  Please come join in 
this annual patriotic event. 

 Our Annual Turkey Supper 
is still served to the public by our 
faculty and staff members.  The 
traditional Thanksgiving meal with 
all the trimmings gives you another 
opportunity to enjoy food and 
fellowship.  Come check out all the 
beautiful art work displayed by our 
children. 

 
March  
Our school celebrates Read 

Across America Week in honor of 
Dr. Seuss’ birthday by having 
volunteers read to our classrooms.  
If you would like to share a book 
with our classrooms, please give us 
a call. 
 
Class of 1993 Reunion 

Wow! Twenty years has 
come and gone for the Class of 
1993!  We are currently planning 
our 20-year class reunion.  It will be 
held on September 28th at the 
Chapel Hill Community Center.  

Then, our class will be tailgating 
Homecoming night at the football 
game for all your family to attend 
on October 4th. Can’t wait to see 
everyone!        

Dawn Jones Kirksey 
 
************************************ 

 
ANOTHER SUCCESSFUL TRIVIA 

NIGHT 
 

Congratulations to Team Huffines 
for winning the 4th Annual Trivia 
Night.  Over a $1,000 was raised for 
scholarship money and everyone 
had a great time.  The event is 
growing with more teams 
competing every year.  Mark your 
calendar for February, put a team 
together, and prepare for a fun 
time.  More information will be in 
the winter newsletter. 

 
CONGRATULATIONS TO 2013 

SCHOLARSHIP WINNERS 
 

Ariel Hutter and Zach Horvath 
 

Both of these deserving graduates 
will be at the reunion where you 
will have the opportunity to meet 
them and their parents and hear 
about Ariel and Zach’s future plans.   
 

GRADUATION 2013 
 
As a 6-12 facility, Forrest School has 
the largest enrollment of any school 
in Marshall County.  One hundred 
and ten seniors participated in the 
May 25 commencement ceremony. 
Members of the Class of 2013 were 
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offered over four million dollars in 
scholarship money.  Eleven class 
members graduated with honors.  
John Collyer and Brooks Lamb 
earned the valedictorian and 
salutatorian awards respectively. 



 
Forrest High School Alumni Association 

Reunion Saturday, August 3, 2013 Dinner Reservation 

 

Name__________________________________________________________ 

Class of________________ 

 

Address_______________________________________Phone_____________________ 

City, State, Zip ______________________________________________________________ 

 

Total Number of People for Dinner _______  X  $15.00 = _______________Total Amount Due 

 

Make check payable to FHS Alumni Association-----Send check and form by July 20, to 

Jim Rickman     2703 Waywood Drive     Murfreesboro, TN 37128 

 

"Doors open at 3:00 PM for fellowship, historical displays / Dinner starts at 6:00 PM" 

********************************************************** 
Membership Dues Form - Dates of Membership:  July 1 to June 30 

 

Name ______________________________________________________ 

Class of__________________ 

Spouse’s Name________________________________________________ 

Class of_________________ 

Address______________________________________________________ 

Phone __________________ 

City, State, Zip______________________________________________________________ 

     (  )  Yearly Membership:   Single $10        Couple $15 

     (  )  Lifetime (under 60) Single $140        Couple $175  

     (  )  Over 60   Single $85     Couple   $100 

 

Make Check Payable to FHS Alumni Association----send form and check to  

Jim Rickman 

2703 Waywood Drive 

Murfreesboro, TN 37128 

********************************************************** 
FHS Alumni Association Scholarship Fund Donation Form 

 

(  )  I desire to support the FHS Alumni Scholarship Fund with a one-time gift of $_________. 

(  )  I desire to donate $__________ in memory of_____________________________________ 

(  )  I desire to donate $___________in honor of_______________________________________ 

 

Name (please print) ___________________________________________   

Class of_______________ 

 

Address_______________________________________________________________________

City, State, Zip_________________________________________________________________ 

 

Please include the name and address of who you would like notified of your donation.   

Make check Payable to FHS Alumni Scholarship Fund 

Send form and check to    Jimmie Lee    103 Crosby Drive    Hendersonville, Tennessee 37075



 
 
 Annual  

Forrest 
Alumni 

Scholarship 
Fund 
 Golf 

Tournament 
 

 
Friday, August 2, 2013 

Forrest Alumni 

Association 

Johnny Rickman, president 

JandBRickman@aol.com 



 
 

 

Ellington Golf 
Course 

at 

Henry Horton  

State Park 

 

 

Friday, August 2, 2013 

Shotgun Tee-off:  1:00 P.M. 

 

Reception for                

players, sponsors, and guests 

following tournament 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please mail entries to:   Stacey Cothran ,  3577 Coble Road,  Lewisburg, TN 37091 
    
Yes, I would like to help the Forrest Alumni Scholarship Fund.  Please reserve the following: 

 

Sponsorship:        For more information, contact: 
1 Team Sponsor $300         Stacey Cothran 
1 Hole Sponsor  $100         Home:   931-364-7227 
Individual Player $75         Mobile: 615-202-3585 
Mulligan  $5 each (2 per person)       Email: scothran@wm.com  

 

Make Checks Payable To:        Bob Kerr   
Forrest Alumni Association         Home: 615-776-1660 
                   Mobile: 615-714-6117 

 

(Team Contact)  Player #1:   Total Enclosed $    

Person:        Telephone    

Address        City/State Zip   

 

Player #2: 

Person:        Telephone    

Address        City/State Zip   

 

Player #3: 

Person:        Telephone    

Address        City/State Zip   

 

Print #4: 

Person:        Telephone    

Address        City/State Zip  

  

 
 
    


